
 

                                                                               
 
 
                                                             Important Reminder! 
 
 
 
We would like to kindly remind all the Evergreen community residents that the golf course 
and related facilities are private property and solely for the use of members and their guests 
for golf related activities. Therefore it is forbidden for fishermen, bikers, walkers, dogs with or 
without owners, runners, roller bladers, non-member residents w/golf carts, etc. to enter the 
golf course property at all times. 

  
Not only is this a liability issue, but could potentially create a very dangerous situation when 
golfers are playing the golf course. In essence we are trying to protect the residents from 
being struck by a golf ball or injured by any other activity which relates to golf course 
operations. CWC has received a number of complaints and we thought it important to remind 
everyone of the potential issues which could occur. 

  
We thank you for your understanding. 

  
Crane Watch Club Management 

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to email us 

at info@cranewatchclub.com. 
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